
 
 

   

 
   

 
  

 
 

  

Congratulations to Shirley Jordan 

Congratulations to Shirley Jordan, staff member at ARC North, for 

being selected as one of Sunny 95's Top Outstanding Women.  Shirley 

will be recognized at a Celebration Event on Friday, January 16, from 

5-8pm at the Embassy Suites Dublin.  The event is free and open to 

the public.  

   

Children's Theater to Host Sensory Friendly Performance 

'Pinnocchio'  will be the featured sensory friendly performance at the 

Children's Theater, 512 Park Street, Columbus, 43215 on January 14 

and 24 at 10am.  Sensory Friendly means elimination of loud or 

sudden sounds, elimination of abrupt changes in lighting and other 

features.  For details, call the theater at 614-224-6672. 

   

Patrick Maynard Hired as FCRS Director 
Patrick Maynard has been hired by Franklin County Residential 

Services, Inc. as their new Executive Director, effective February 2, 

2015,  to replace outgoing Executive Director Ed Harper.  He comes to 

the job with extensive experience, including previous service as the 

Superintendent of the Fairfield County Board of DD.   

   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SPGSKUxUUeI1t7EPRqz3Y9cF3wxR1BSRFrMs4GxIb71oH1gDzVhVGyd0_Xr_khijstqZmn-z90byj7GeBhs3AtKIKKKxArDtImx8Vr4lL4ENFZO05RncpMkUEZYpp7x-Ql0ZNHpijCqeFqhDGH7c3DMxEvXJdMeQ_ftuVsF5_mFpKJBt3mEi2A==&c=D1PofOeDki5SWCWFa0daJvM4KCXpYF_oL4uCjKvEfHqC8lbHlJRH-A==&ch=ghj6M8PlEo_EhRf7JGj7c1ume5kRubGib_4Q_v64dw-cHuMsKLc-TQ==


Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

FCBDD facilities will be closed on Monday, January 19, 2015  for 

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.   
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